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execsec@chilmarkma.gov

From: judie flanders >
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 10:21 AM
To: townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: Cemetery Commission

Good Morning Tim,  
         This is to let you know that I have interest in being appointed to the open seat 
on the Cemetery Commission.  Although I have little experience in cemetery operations, I 
am willing to learn and would be delighted to help oversee the well being of many of our 
family relatives and friends resting there.  Thank you for considering this 
appointment.   Best,  Judie Flanders 




